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Date:  June 02, 2022 

    To:  Leanne Scott 

  Alan Buckenmeyer  

From:  Ann Echols, Captain/Assistant Fire Marshal 

    Re:  City Fireworks Display Permit Application  

  Borden Park – 1400 E. Hamlin 

 

 

The Fire Department has reviewed the submitted application with the associated documentation 

and has no objection to the issuance of a fireworks permit, with the following conditions: 

 

1. The display shall be in conformance with the 2018 Edition of NFPA 1123, and the 2006 

International Fire Code. 

 

2. During the firing of the display, all personnel in the discharge site shall wear head 

protection, eye protection, hearing protection, foot protection, and shall wear cotton, wool, or 

similarly flame-resistant, long-sleeved, long-legged clothing. 

 

3. No smoking shall be allowed in the discharge area where fireworks or other pyrotechnic 

materials are present. 

 

4. No person shall be allowed in the discharge area while under the influence of alcohol, 

narcotics, or drugs that could adversely affect judgment, movement, or stability. 

 

5. Subject to onsite inspection the night of the display. 

 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at (248) 656-4717. 

 

 

 

 

   


